
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Service and Holy Day Celebration 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
April 29, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 

 

We hope all of you have had a wonderful week. Tomorrow we will have 

our Holy Day celebration in the afternoon. We have a lot of great 

activities, testimonies, dinner all prepared, so we hope you can stay for 

that. We will have a guest speaker tomorrow as well. Kristian Holdhus 

will be speaking on "Adversity." Kristian is a well-respected member of 

our community. He did his missions  program in Europe and has been 

very involved in our youth ministry activities and renovations projects. 

We look forward to hearing what he has to share with us. 

 

Last but not least, we will be taking a few minutes during service 

tomorrow to specifically recognize the many people who support our 

youth ministry team.  They do such important work, and we hope you 

can make it to help us in expressing our gratitude to them.  
 

  



 

 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. In 

"Friends of Faith," Pastor Adonia spoke about friendships and the 
difference between false friends, "friends" and acquaintances, true 
friends, and true friends of faith, and how we can get more of the last 
one. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, 
please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 

 

 

 

Latest message  

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 



 

 

  

 

On Saturday, we had a lively pledge service for our Holy Day celebration. 

Thank you to all the volunteers that helped set up the offering table, 

cooking, and cleaning, and everyone that came.  
 

  

 

Next week, we will have another special guest speaker, Mitsy Kuramoto. 

We look forward to hearing her message!  
 

 



 

 

  

 

This year's Spring Refresh will be on Saturday, May 20, from 9am until 

around 3pm. As usual, we will have work projects, food, and fun! Here are 

some photos from last year. We will also do the clothing swap again this 

year. We just ask that you please sort your clothes and label the bags before 

bringing them.  Please sort the clothes by Baby/Teen/Adult and 

Male/Female. Please also keep any accessories separate. Clothes can be 

dropped off in the office.  
 

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

 

  

 

This year's major Holy Day celebration will take place tomorrow. The main 

Holy Day we are celebrating is God's Day, now known as True Heavenly 

Parent's Day, as well as  True Parents' Day. This year, we will have our 

Talent Show, Yute, Art Contest (theme this year is "Community"), 

Testimonies, Bible & Divine Principle Jeopardy, and a Korean Dinner. In 

addition, we would like to have a T-Shirt Design Contest. For the t-shirt 

design, it can be hand-drawn or digital.  On the front of the shirt, we want 

some kind of image representing our church community. It could be our 

logo or something else. The back of the shirt should be a meaningful quote 

or saying related to service, giving, or volunteerism. Somewhere on the 

shirt it should have the church name on it. The winning design will receive 

a cash prize.  
 

 



 

 

  

Sign Up Here  
 

 



 

 

 

Special Local Note on Camp Journey transportation: If you are undecided 

about attending Camp Journey this year, please let us know within 1 

week so we can attempt to coordinate transportation from Denver. 

After one week, if you decide to attend, please coordinate your own 

transportation. 

 

Camp Journey is filling up quickly! If you are planning to have your child 

attend this year, don't put off registering them any longer. Please find 

attached a letter to parents and the registration link. 

 

This year's Camp will be held from July 7th-13th in Garden City, Utah (on 



 

 

 

the Utah-Idaho border near Bear Lake). The participant fee is $350 and the 

2nd+ sibling in a family will receive a $15 discount.  

If flying: please fly into SLC airport on July 7th by 1 PM. Depart on July 13th 

no earlier than 5 PM. 

Additionally, we are happy to announce will be having an in-person staff 

day for all team leaders on July 6th! All team leaders must fly into SLC on 

July 7th by 11 AM. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

-Core Staff of Camp Journey 2023 

  

 

This year's family camp will be on July 28-31. Please save the date in your 

calendar if you would like to attend.   
 

Register  
 



 

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

   

 

 


